
 
 
 

March 14, 2014 
 
 
EA-13-155 
 
Mr. Terrance G. Alexander 
Executive Director of Occupational Safety  
  and Environmental Health 
The Regents of the University of Michigan 
  Radiation Safety Service 
1239 Kipke Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109 
 
Dear Mr. Alexander, 

This letter acknowledges receipt of your payment of the $3,500 civil penalty proposed by 

the Nuclear Regulatory Commission on January 7, 2014.  Your corrective actions will be 

examined during future inspections. 

 

       Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
 

Nick Hilton, Chief 
Enforcement Branch 
Office of Enforcement 
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